
2025 Notice to Residents    Page 1 of 2 
 

 

 

 

 
2025 NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 
Dear Island View Resident,  
 
TAX NOTICES 
Please find enclosed your 2025 tax notice. As a result of the 2023 audit process, the 5% 
discount has been extended until October 31st, 2025. If paying early, please ensure you pay 
the discounted amount shown at the bottom of your tax notice.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Taxes are due on December 31, 2025. A 10% penalty will be applied on January 1, 2026 to all 
unpaid accounts.  
 
TRAILER FEES & COMPOUND FEES 
If you have trailer fees and/or compound fees, an invoice for these charges is enclosed with 
your tax notice. If you receive e-notices, the invoices will be sent in a separate email. If you 
have prepaid these fees, you will receive both an invoice and statement confirming payment 
for the year. If you receive e-notices, the statement will come in a separate email.  
 
If you no longer require your compound spot, please let Administration know, as there is a 
waiting list. Please return your compound key to receive your $50.00 deposit.  
 
Trailer fees and compound fees are due by September 23, 2025. 
 
PAYMENT METHODS 
The Resort Village accepts only cash, cheque, debit, and e-transfer for property tax 
payments. E-transfers can be sent to islandview@sasktel.net. Please reference your civic 
address or invoice number in the memo line.  
 
E-NOTICES 
Tax notices, statements, assessment notices, and invoices can be sent electronically to your 
preferred email address. To sign up, please email islandview@sasktel.net. 
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OFFICE HOURS & ADMINISTRATION CONTACT 
In-person oƯice hours remain Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Any changes to these 
hours will be posted at www.islandviewresortvillage.net.  
 
For general inquiries, please email islandview@sasktel.net (do not use the website’s email 
function as it is not monitored). You may also call during oƯice hours to reach 
Administration. Please note that voicemail is not monitored during the week. 
 
COMMUNICATION 
Administration has discontinued the use of Facebook and other social media platforms. The 
oƯicial communication source is the Resort Village website: 

www.islandviewresortvillage.net 
 
CURRENT CONTACT INFORMATION 
Please ensure the Resort Village has your most up-to-date mailing address, email, and 
phone numbers. Send any updates to islandview@sasktel.net.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your patience during this transition and look forward to continued 
collaboration.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Landon Chambers, RMA, PS.Gov, MS.Gov 
Acting Chief Administrative OƯicer 
Resort Village of Island View 
 
 
 


